
2.
Streamline and
Accelerate
Receivables

Monitor and
Forecast Cash Flow1.

4.  Control Inventory
and Expenses

Manage Payables
Effectively3.

6. Regularly Review
and Adjust

Establish
Emergency Funds
and Line of Credit

5.

Strategies for
Managing Cash
Flow in a Small

Business

Leverage technology solutions to
streamline payment processing.

Negotiate better deals with
suppliers and explore bulk
purchasing options.

Use credit responsibly and have
a clear plan for repayment.

Adjust strategies, pricing, payment
terms, and expense control measures.

Managing
Cash Flow

Implement a robust bookkeeping
system to track financial records.

Analyze historical data and market
trends to forecast cash flow.

Identify potential cash shortages
and make informed decisions.

Offer discounts for early payment or
implement stricter credit terms.

Send timely and professional
invoices with clear payment terms.

Maintain optimal inventory levels
to minimize carrying costs.

Review expenses and reduce costs
without compromising quality.

Negotiate favorable terms with
suppliers for extended payment
periods.

Track and prioritize accounts
payable to avoid late fees.

Utilize cash flow management tools
to meet financial obligations.

Set aside profits as reserves for
unexpected expenses.

Establish a line of credit for
flexibility during cash flow
fluctuations.

Continuously monitor cash flow
performance and compare against
forecasts.
Identify trends, areas of
improvement, and potential risks.
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